
TOWN OF MENASHA STREET DEPARTMENT 

 

                                            2000 Municipal Drive   Neenah WI  54956   Phone: (920)720-7110   Fax: (920)720-7113  

 
 
March 13, 2012                                                                                                                  
 
 
                                                                                                                   
Attn:  N. Lake Street and adjoining residents 
 

RE:  N. Lake Street Reconstruction – Informational Meeting 
 
The Town of Menasha has awarded the contract for street reconstruction of N. Lake Street to MCC, Inc., 
Appleton, WI.  
 
MCC, Inc., in conjunction with the Town of Menasha has scheduled an informational meeting on 

Tuesday, March 27, 2012, at the Town of Menasha Municipal Complex, 2000 Municipal Drive, 

Neenah, from 5:30pm – 7:00pm. The first thirty minutes will be given to individuals to review the plans 
and information. A presentation will be given at 6:00pm to explain the project, followed by a group 
question and answer session. The remaining time will be used for individual questions residents may 
have pertaining to this project and their property.  
 
N. Lake Street will be reconstructed from Fritse Park extending south to the railroad tracks just south of 
the town/city boundary. Work shall consist of a full road reconstruction with installation of storm sewer, 
curb & gutter, and reconstruction of a box culvert. A 10 foot pedestrian trail will be constructed along the 
east side of the road, which will connect the trestle trail from Fritse Park to the new Herb & Dolly Smith 
Park in the City of Neenah. Work is anticipated to start the week of April 9th and is scheduled for 
completion by October 15, 2012.  
 
This project is very complex and travel on the roadway will be limited to one-way traffic during different 
phases of construction. Access to driveways and properties will be maintained throughout this project, but 
may be temporarily closed and reopened as soon as practical. The roadway will be limited to emergency 
and local traffic only.  
 
To help provide as much communication regarding the project as possible, a link will be provided on the 
town’s website, www.town-menasha.com, which will give you weekly updates regarding the process of 
the road construction. The link on the town’s website will be available prior to the start of this project. 
 
On the back side of this letter, you will find contact information from the contractor regarding the contact 
person, project schedule, work coordination, parking and other pertinent information related to this 
project.   
 
Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Randy Gallow                                Lee Reibold 
Street Superintendent                   Town Engineer 
Town of Menasha                          McMahon 

Project Update Page 

http://www.town-menasha.com/
http://www.mcmgrp.com/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=311%3Anorth-lake-street&catid=55%3Aprojects&Itemid=79

